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Dear Colleagues,   
 
We have the pleasure to announce the conference "ORDERED SPACES AND 
APPLICATIONS" which will be held in the National Technical University 
of Athens, (Polytechneio) in the period 25-27 of November 2011.  
 
The website, for your participation and any other information,  of 
the conference is 
 
 http://users.ntua.gr/equilibr/order_conf.html 
 
 
 and our e-mail address  
 
osaconf@central.ntua.gr 
 
  
 
We hope that our website will be completed soon with a first list of 
participants and the suggested hotel for accommodation. We have 
planned all the talks to be of 30' and we will have parallel sessions 
if it is needed.  
 
Some of the talks will be on applications in economics. 
  
November 27, if the programme of talks has been completed, it is 
planned a voluntary excursion in some of the 
tourist places of Greece. In this conference we haven’t fees except 
the participation in the possible tour. 
 
It would be a great pleasure for us to have you this November in 
Athens. 
 
 
With my warmest wishes, 
 
  
 
Ioannis Polyrakis 
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